
 

 

OFFICIAL 

Initial Climate Change Impact Assessment (Form created August 2021) 

The intention of this document is to help the council to gain an initial understanding of the impact of a project or decision on the 

environment. This document should be completed in consultation with the supporting guidance. Dependent on this initial 

assessment you may need to go on to complete a full Climate Change Impact Assessment. The final document will be published as 

part of the decision-making process. 

If you have any additional queries, which are not covered by the guidance please email climatechange@northyorks.gov.uk 

Title of proposal Transfer of part of the former Northallerton School and Sixth Form College to the DFE 

Brief description of proposal NYC will be transferring land to the DFE, subject to Executive Approval, to be used for a 
new SEN School. This will increase the specialist provision by 120 places. 

Directorate  Resources 

Service area Property Service 

Lead officer Philip Cowan 

Names and roles of other 
people involved in carrying out 
the impact assessment 

 

 

 

 

  








